
PUBLIC HEARING TO REVIEW PROGRAM PERFORMANCE FOR THE CITY OF TUSCALOOSA’S ADECA CDBG-

DR FUNDED ACTIVITIES 

The City of Tuscaloosa will hold two public hearings to publically review program performance for the 

ADECA 2013 CDBG-DR funded activities known as the Small Business Revitalization Loan Program. The 

public hearing is open to citizens, agencies, and other interested parties. The public hearings will be held 

on Wednesday, January 29, 2020 in the Daugherty Conference Room located on the 2nd floor of City Hall, 

2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, at 10:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.   

The hearings will include a detailed review of the Small Business Revitalization Loan Program activities, 
photos of the completed project, and project accomplishments. All interested persons are encouraged 
to attend the hearings and make valued comments regarding the completion of the activities.  
  
For additional information concerning the above reference hearings, please contact the Office of 
Infrastructure and Public Services Administration at 205-248-5700. 
 

tel:205-248-5700

